Jim & Barbara Moretich

4426 Bonner
Corpus Christi, TX 78411
361 658-8692
August 14, 2012
Miguel Saldana
City of Corpus Christi Development
2406 Leopard St.
Corpus Christi, TX 78408

RE: Lot 7, Blk 3 of Gregorio Farias Grant

Dear Mr. Saldana:

We own the property at 4201 Loma Alta Street in Corpus Christi. In 1993 we paid for platting,
including sewer fee. We were aware that if sewer was not placed on the property that we would
be reimbursed that fee plus interest. Per my (Jim) conversation with you on August 14 @ 11:00
a.m. it continues to be evident that there are no plans to place sewer in this area, therefore; we
would like to again ask for the return of the fee.

Copies are included as proof of this transaction. Miguel, thanks for assisting us with this
process. If there is an issue that might hold up this reimbursement, please let us know as we
would like it expedited. Please note the change of address to 4426 Bonner, Corpus Christi, TX

78411.

Sincerely,

i W e éﬂi&% a A Duloch.

Jim Moretich Barbara Moretich



